
 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 11th September 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

We have really enjoyed our first full week in Reception. We have met our teachers and 

teaching assistants and we have been playing with some of our old friends and making new 

friends.   

This week we have loved staying for our dinner, it tasted delicious! We also had lots of fun 

exploring our new classroom and outdoor area and we really love playing in the mud kitchen! 

Our topic is ‘Amazing Me’ and we are learning all about ourselves. We had lots of fun painting 

our self portraits this week.  

On Friday we enjoyed our first gymnastics session with our new coach Daniel this was lots of 

fun!  

We are starting magical moments, as we would really like to celebrate the children’s achieve-

ments from home. Each week on the newsletter there will be a slip that can be filled in and 

sent back to school for us to share. This can be simple things such as staying in their own bed 

all night or trying new food. We can’t wait to read them! 

Have a lovely weekend!  

The Reception Team  

P.S: Fantastic attendance this week—Let’s keep this up!   

 

Topic—Amazing Me 

As part of our topic ‘Amazing Me’ we are going to be looking at the changes 

we have made since being a baby. Please could you send in a photograph of 

your child as a baby with their name on the back. We will photocopy the pho-

tograph and return it to you.  

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________ 


